
Where is my Ballot? 
Voters who have requested an Absentee or Early Vote-by-Mail ballot now 

have the ability to track their ballot through the Massachusetts Secretary of 
State’s website at 

https://www.sec.state.ma.us/wheredoivotema/track/trackmyballot.aspx 

Once you input your information, you will be able to see the following: 

 

                                          
“Pending” means your            Date Ballot Mailed             Date Ballot Received                   Accepted 

Application has been accepted 

FAQ’s: 

How can I return my Vote-by-Mail Ballot? 

Mailed ballots may be returned by mail or deposited into the Secure Mail Slot located at the 
front, street-side entrance of Town Hall. If you have requested a mailed ballot, no matter 
how you return your ballot, you may track its progress and know when it has been safely 
received for counting! 

How does Track My Ballot know where my ballot is? 

Track My Ballot takes the information directly from the Voter Registration Information 
System that is used by all towns and cities in Massachusetts, the same information the 
Town Clerk’s office uses to track the ballots it issues and receives back.  

What happens after my ballot has been returned and is 
accepted? 

Ballots are stored in the Town Clerk’s vault. On election day, they will be transported to the 
Polls.  The envelopes will be checked in and opened. The ballots will be inserted into the 
tabulator and included in the unofficial totals read after the Polls close on Nov. 3rd. 

What if I prefer to Vote in Person? 

In Person Early Voting will take place at the Fire Station, located at 27 High St., from      
Oct. 17 – Oct. 30. Or you can Vote on Election Day, Nov. 3rd at St. Rose of Lima Church on 
Park St. 

If you have any trouble accessing the Track My Ballot System, or have any other 
Election questions, please call the Topsfield Town Clerk’s office at (978) 887-1505. 

https://www.sec.state.ma.us/wheredoivotema/track/trackmyballot.aspx

